New Ward Boundaries for Fairfield City Council
Public Notice

Notice is hereby given that at Fairfield City Council’'s 26 September 2023 Ordinary Council
Meeting, it was resolved that the amended ward boundaries be approved.

A copy of the Council resolution can be viewed on the Council website.

This resolution is made in accordance with the provisions of the Local Government Act and
the closing date to notify the NSW Electoral Commission of the final boundary and name
changes.

From July 2023, Council undertook a review of its ward boundaries to comply with the
requirements of the Local Government Act. Following a public consultation period, the
Council endorsed the ward boundary changes.

Changes to the Fairfield City Council's ward boundaries will be in place for the next ordinary
local government election in September 2024.

Below is the approved final ward boundary map of the 2 wards showing the boundaries of
the new wards and as so altered:

The ward boundary changes are:

e  All streets within the main roads of Elizabeth Drive, Cabramatta Road and Cumberland
Highway have been transferred from Fairfield/Cabravale Ward to Parks Ward.

. Parks Ward increased in size to include the area bounded by Elizabeth Drive,
Cabramatta Road and Cumberland Highway as described above.

Electors should note that the Electoral Rolls will be updated in 2024 to reflect the new ward
boundaries.



Enquiries may be directed to Council’s Executive Manager, Sonja Drca on 9725 0226.

Bradley Cutts
GENERAL MANAGER





